
Are you concerned about the 
number of car break-ins and 

property crimes in our 
neighborhood?  

The Southampton Neighborhood Association in 
partnership with the St. Louis Metropolitan Police 
Department invites you to a workshop on 
neighborhood safety. Topics will include: 

•How to “Park Smart” 

•Basic home maintenance tips to make your property safer 
•Simple but effective deterrents to property crime 
•When & Why to call the Citizen Service Bureau 
Information & Vendors will be available to 
demonstrate safety products such as DIY Alarm & 
Camera Systems. The SLMPD will have car clubs 
available for purchase.

NEIGHBORHOOD SAFETY WORKSHOP 
Saturday, October 1 | 10:00 am  

Our Lady of  Sorrows Gymnasium (5020 Rhodes)

	 For more information on safety efforts in your neighborhood… 
	 Southampton	 St. Louis Hills	 Princeton Heights 
	 Adam Wright	 Nancy Vordtriede & Helen Abbott	 Bev Bremer 
	 SoHaAmbassadors@gmail.com	 slhnablockcaptains@gmail.com	 bbremerphna@yahoo.com


